“The original intent of the Equal Access to Justice Act was to help people with limited financial resources protect themselves from the costs of federal litigation.  However, this program is now being abused by radical environmental groups that continually sue the government, stall worthy projects, and collect millions of dollars from American taxpayers.  I am pleased legislation is moving forward in the House to provide greater oversight and help restore accountability to this program.  The Senate should do the same,” said Heller.   
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